
From: William Curley [mailto:wc.wecao@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 4:50 PM 
To: Bill Lambert; Marty Ertman; Randy Rossman; Tony Barton; Tracy Hunt; Cheryl Kregel 

Subject: [PROPOSED NEW] Rules for the County Boards of Equalization 

 

FYI 
 

Begin forwarded message: 

  

Date: March 30, 2015 at 8:30:54 AM MDT 

Subject: Proposed rules fo County Boards of Equalization 

From: Gayle Stewart <gayle.stewart@wyo.gov> 

To: Keith Gingery <kmgingery@wyoming.com> 

  

Dear Keith, 

  

The State Board was given authority by the Governor to begin the process of adopting rules for 

the County Boards of Equalization.  The 45 day comment period runs through May 14, 2015 and 

the State Board has scheduled a public meeting on May 15th for comments. 

  

Please share the proposed rules with the County Attorneys, your  County Commissioners and 

your County Clerk. 

  

The proposed rules and related documents may be found on our web page at: 

taxappeals.state.wy.us or by using the following link: 

  

 http://taxappeals.state.wy.us/Notice%20of%20Intent%20to%20Adopt%20Rules.htm 

  



A copy of the proposed rules and the Notice of Intent are attached. 

  

Gayle R. Stewart 

Executive Secretary- Attorney 

Wyoming State Board of Equalization 

P.O. Box 448 

Cheyenne, WY  82003-0448 

Phone: (307) 777-5206 

Fax:     (307) 777-6363 

gayle.stewart@wyo.gov 
 
 
 
 

--  

William Curley 

Weston County and Prosecuting Attorney  

P. O. Box 718 

Newcastle, WY 82701 

307.746.9131 

 

This communication may be confidential and protected, may be attorney-client privileged, and is 

intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly 

prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please 

destroy the original and all copies, and notify my office immediately at 307.746.9131. Thank 

you. 

 


